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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

Paid in advance RATE $11 OTHERWISE $19 

Boxed classified ads $19 

1/8 Page  $17 
¼ Page  $33 
½ Page  $52 
Full Page $95 

Non-Profit Organizations 
¼ Page  $18 
½ Page  $25 
Full Page $46 

 
 

GST is not included in above pricing. 
 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 

Anonymous items will not be published. 

Microsoft Word Required 

 

The Town Office, Town Crew, 
and Nuisance Grounds 

will be closed 
Monday, October 10th  

For Thanksgiving 
 

 

Due to the Municipal Elections  
taking place at the  

Eatonia Community Hall 
the Town Office will be closed 

 Wednesday, October 26, 2016 
for the day.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Effective November 7, 2016  

 

Front street garbage pick-up will begin. 
Please have your garbage out front  

by 8:00 a.m. 

 
 

Taxes 
 

From July – December, 2016 a 1% penalty per 
month will be charged on all current taxes still 

outstanding. In January, 2017 a 10% penalty will 
be charged on all outstanding taxes. 

 
 

Nuisance Ground Hours 
 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday 1:00 pm – 6:00 pm 
Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 9:00 am – 12:00 pm 

 

Closed Monday, October 10th     
 

Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 
 
 
 

Halloween is quickly approaching. 
Which means the pitter-patter of many 

ghosts, goblins, and princess’ will be 
busy thinking about “Trick or Treating”.  

 

Drivers Please Keep Alert!! 
 

 

**Deadline for 

submissions is the 

22nd of each** month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad. 

 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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Section 81 of the 

Local Government Election Act, 2015 

 

Notice of Poll 

Town of Eatonia 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given 

that: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dated at Eatonia, Saskatchewan this 

23rd day of September, 2016 

 

Cheryl Bailey 

Returning Officer  

Section 82 of the 
Local Government Election Act, 

2015 

 

Notice of Abandonment of Poll 

Town of Eatonia 

 

Whereas a poll is not required 

pursuant to  

The Local Government Election 

Act, 2015  

for the office of:  

 

Mayor for the Town of Eatonia  
 

I hereby give public notice that no 

voting for the  

said office will take place and that 

the following  

person is elected by acclamation:   

 

Steven Schwartz  
 

Dated at Eatonia, Saskatchewan 

this  

23rd day of September, 2016 

 
              Cheryl Bailey 

Returning Officer  

1. A poll has been granted for the 

election of: 

 

Councillors for the 

Town of Eatonia 

 

2. Voting will take place on 

Wednesday, the 26th day of 

October, 2016, from 9:00 a.m. to 

8:00 p.m. at the Eatonia 

Community Hall, 205 Main 

Street. 

 

3. I will declare the results of the 

election at the Eatonia Town 

Office, 302 Main Street on the 

27th day of October, 2016 at the 

hour of 9:00 a.m. 
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Section 83 of the 

Local Government Election Act, 

2015 

 

Notice of Advance Poll 
Town of Eatonia 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given 

that provision has been made for an 

advance poll for electors who: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Voting will take place on 

 

Wednesday, October 19, 2016 

 

between the hours of  

6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

 

in the Meeting Room at  

Eatonia Oasis Living 

at 205 - 2nd Avenue West 

Eatonia, SK 

          Cheryl Bailey  

   Cheryl Bailey 

   Returning Officer 

TOWN OF EATONIA 
MUNICIPAL ELECTION 

 

WHO CAN VOTE 
A person is eligible to vote in the town municipal 
election if he/she meets the following requirements on 
Election Day:  

 At least 18 years of age;  

 A Canadian citizen;  

 A Saskatchewan resident for the past 

six months; and  

 A resident of the municipality or owner 

of assessed land in the municipality for 

the past three months.   

ACCEPTABLE VOTER IDENTIFICATION  
Voter Identification Matters  
The purpose of the voter ID requirements is to maintain 
the integrity of local election processes.  Your name and 
address must appear in some form on your voter 
identification documents.  Bringing proper identification 
will ensure your voice is heard and will help your local 
election run as smoothly as possible.   
Photo ID – Your BEST option to take to the polls 
Acceptable photo identification is ID that is government 
issued, valid and has your photo, name and address.  If 
your identification does not meet these criteria it will 
not be recognized as an acceptable form of photo 
identification.  
Examples include:  

 A valid Saskatchewan Driver’s License (if you 

still have a two-piece license, make sure you 

have both pieces). 

 A valid Saskatchewan ID card issued by SGI or 

any motor license issuer (Available for $10 or 

free for seniors and takes about 5 – 7 days to 

get).  

 Any other valid government issued photo ID 

issued by a Canadian government whether 

federal, provincial, or municipal, or an agency 

of that government, so long as it includes your 

name and address.  

If you do not currently have photo identification you can 
acquire non-drivers photo-ID from SGI 

1. Are physically disabled;  

2. Have been appointed as 

election officials; or  

3. Anticipate being unable 

to vote on the day of 

election.  

Any other valid government issued photo ID 
issued by a Canadian government whether 
federal, provincial, or municipal, or any 
agency of that government, so long as it 
includes your name and address.  
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For a complete list of acceptable identification view 
Appendix D – Table 1 page 70-72 of The Local 
Government Election Regulations, 2015 or stop by the 
town to view the list.   
A Canadian passport is not an acceptable form of photo 
identification because it does not contain your address.  
However, a Canadian passport can be used as 
identification if paired with another document that has 
your name and address on it.   
 
Non-Photo ID Options 
If you don’t have photo identification and are unable to 
obtain photo-ID before Election Day, you can present 
two other pieces of information, as long as both contain 
your name and at least one contains your address.   
Examples include:  

 Valid ID cards or certificates issued by the 

Canadian or Saskatchewan government, a 

Saskatchewan municipality or school division, a 

Saskatchewan Indian band, the Metis Nation of 

Saskatchewan or an agency of one of these 

entities.   

 Person correspondence, benefit/contribution 

statements and tax/assessment notices issued 

by any of the above entities.  

 Bank/credit union cards, credit cards and 

statements.  

 Utility bills and statements issued within six 

months of the date of the election.  

 Personalized attestation of residence, letter of 

stay or admission form issued by a seniors or 

student residence, long term care or shelter 

facility 

POLLING INFORMATION 
Before Heading to the Polls – Ensure your Identification 
is Acceptable  
Identification that would not acceptable as proof of 
identity includes:  

 ID that is expired.  

 ID that is not original (copied or otherwise 

reproduced).  

 A general (not personal) attestation of 

residence, class or membership lists and other 

documents showing multiple names.  

Information that is issued monthly (utility bills, bank 
statements) must be dated within six months preceding 
election day to be acceptable and information issued 
annually (property tax bill) must be dated within the 
same year the election is being held.   
Understand the Vouching Process 
A person without acceptable ID but who is accompanied 
by another voter who has acceptable ID and is entitled 
to vote at the same polling place can be vouched for by 
that individual using the form available at the polling 
station from an election official.  
Please Note:  

 A voter with acceptable ID may only vouch for 

one other person, except for immediate family 

members living at the same address as the 

voucher.   

 A person who has been vouched for cannot 

vouch for another voter.  

 Election officials, candidates and candidate’s 

agents are prohibited from vouching.  

For more information about vouching please stop by the 
town office.   
 
These are the following candidates running for the office 
of councillor for the Town of Eatonia.  Voters are 
entitled to vote for a maximum of 6 candidates for this 
office:  
 

Troy Becker 
Doug Bredy 

Darren Donald 
Fritz Eckstein 

Annette Palmer 
Larry C. Ritchie 

Robert (Sam) Somerville 
 

Election Day is Wednesday, October 26, 2016 from 9:00 
a.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the Eatonia Community Hall.   
NOTE:  The election is not being held in the council 
chambers at the town office where it has been held in 
previous past years.   
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The town will be having the main sewer 
lines flushed in October or November. 
The streets being flushed this year will 

be 1st Avenue, 2nd Avenue, 3rd 
Avenue, Peters Court, Allen Court, 1st 

Street West (between 3rd & 4th Avenue), 
and the first block of Main Street South 

(100 block). Any residences or 
businesses located on the streets where 
the lines are being flushed could notice 
a foul odour or gurgling in your lines. If 
you notice this, pour water in your floor 
drain. If you have any questions, please 

contact the town office.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fall classes at Laporte Hall 
October 11th to December 1st 

 

Tuesday and Thursday mornings at  
7:30 a.m. and 9:15 a.m. 

 

New class, Wednesday evenings  
at 7:15 p.m. 

 

All classes are 1 hour in length.  
 

Minimum and maximum class sizes will 
be in effect, drop in basis not available. 

 

Contact Janice for more information 
burnsjanice768@yahoo.ca 

306-430-8636 

Eatonia – Mantario United Church 

Worship Dates, Times & Guest Ministers 
 

Sunday, October 2nd @ 10:30a.m.  

Ron Baker – Kindersley 
 

Sunday, October 9th @ 10:30a.m.  

Ron Baker – Kindersley 
 

Sunday, October 16th @ 10:30a.m.  

Ron Baker – Kindersley 
 

Sunday, October 23rd @ 10:30a.m.  

Bonnie Burke – Oyen 
 

Sunday, October 30th @ 10:30a.m.  

Marj Mack – Kerrobert 
 

Sunday, November 6th @ 10:30a.m.  

Lois Siemens – Superb 
 

Sunday, November 13th @ 10:30a.m.  

Bonnie Burke – Oyen 
 

Sunday, November 20th @ 10:30a.m.  

Lois Siemens – Superb 
 

Sunday, November 27th @ 10:30a.m. 

Bonnie Burke – Oyen 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:burnsjanice768@yahoo.ca
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October Rec News 
 

Hello everyone!  For those who haven’t heard, I 
am the new Recreation Director for our 
community.  I started in late August and am very 
excited about this new adventure.  I look forward 
to keeping all our regular programs going and am 
looking forward to trying out some new things 
down the road as well.  If there is something you 
would like to see offered or have any suggestions 
for me, please stop by the office or give me a call. 

 

Vanessa Price 
 

 
Arena: 
The hockey registration deadline has come and 
gone but if you would still like to register please 
get your forms in ASAP! 
 

Hockey Coaches, Managers and Trainers, please 
make sure you have proper certification for the 
age group you are involved with.  You can check 
out the SHA website at sha.sk.ca for a list of the 
requirements and how to go about getting them.  
Many of the courses are available online. 
 

Eatonia Minor Hockey will be offering a Power 
Skating Camp the weekend of October 29-30.  
Please keep your eyes open for more information 
coming out on that soon! 
 

Eatonia Skating Club registration deadline was 
October 1st.  If you still need a registration form 
stop by the Rec Office or contact Lindsay Larock 
or Kristina Lothammer and get them handed in 
ASAP! 
 

We will start making ice on Monday, October 
17th.  Please watch for emails coming out about 
that as to when help will be needed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We would like to start compiling a list of students 
(age 14 and older) and community members that 
would be interested in being hired to work in the 
kitchen.  You would be contacted and paid by 
Minor Hockey, Rec Hockey and Skating parents to 
work assigned kitchen shifts on their behalf.  
Please contact the Rec Office to have your name 
added to the list.   
 

 
ARENA CLEANUP IS ON OCTOBER 11th AT 7 P.M.   
All those who use the arena throughout the year 
please plan to help out.  The more hands there 

are the less work it is for everyone! 
 
 

Registration for Rec Hockey numbers are very 
low. If you are interested in registering for Rec 
Hockey please do so ASAP. Without more players 
we unfortunately will not be able to offer this 
program for the winter.  
 

Swimming Pool: 
The installation of the new boiler is complete!  
Having this big project out of the way will 
certainly help things run more smoothly at the 
pool next summer.  The pool is now drained and 
getting prepped for the cold months ahead! 
The Eatonia Recreation Board would like to thank 
the Town of Eatonia Employees for their many 
hours of work put in at the pool this summer!  
Your time and efforts are greatly appreciated! 
 

Used Equipment and Old Uniforms: 
The Eatonia Rec Board will set up tables in the 
Arena Kitchen Lobby the afternoon of the Eatonia 
Tradeshow.  These tables will have used skates 
and equipment and all old uniforms from the 
storage room that are no longer of any use to our 
programs.  Please have a look and take what you 
need or grab an old uniform as a keepsake.  What 
is left after Saturday will be donated.   
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October Rec News Continued… 
 

Sask Lotteries Trust Fund Grants: 
Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 
products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 
Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 
Lotteries Trust Fund.    Grants from this fund are 
used to support more than 12,00 sport, culture, 
recreation and community groups in the 
province.  Community groups in Eatonia receive 
funding from the Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant 
Program.  Please contact the Recreation Director 
if you have more questions about this program. 

 

Eatonia Recreation Office Hours: 
Monday – Friday 

8:30a.m. - 4:30p.m. 
(closed for lunch) 

 

Eatonia Recreation Office 
Box 405 Eatonia, SK  S0L 0Y0 

Phone:  306-967-2557  Cell:  306-460-7130  Fax: 
306-967-2220 

Email:  eatoniarec@sasktel.net 
 
 

 
EATONIA, SK 

 
HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 
8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 

8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 
217 Railway Ave East     

Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 
GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 
Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 

212 Main Street        
Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 

 

Eatonia Band Association 
Christmas Fundraiser 

 

Eatonia Band Association is selling 
Red, Pink, and White Poinsettias for  

$20.00 each 
as well as 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

If you have not received a call by  
November 4, 2016  

and would like to purchase please 
contact 

Tosha Stallmann at 306-460-4779 
 

NOTE: The exact day, time and location 
for pickup will be posted at a later date.  

 

Our ‘Berries and Bows’ 
wreaths are made with the 
highest quality, festive greens 
available that are hand tied 
and dipped for extended 
freshness. The perfect front 
door welcome item during the 
holidays.  
 

$33.00 each 

Add a festive look to your table 
this holiday season with a mixed 
tropical planter. There are 4 
different tropical plants included 
as well as a novelty pick or 
pinecone.  
 

$33.00 each 

mailto:eatoniarec@sasktel.net
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Eatonia Oasis Living-September 2016 News 
 

The residents of E.O.L. have been very busy this month, spending a lot of time outside enjoying the beautiful 
Autumn weather.  The gardens have been harvested, and we are getting the flower beds cleaned up!   
 

Morning exercises are still very well attended.  Thank you once again to Betty Lou Klein for leading Chair Yoga 
and for bringing Hilda Scheidt and Phyllis Schweigert along!  You are getting more and more residents 
attending!   Craft sessions are also very popular.  Thank you to Marie Smith for planning the crafts.  The owls 
look very nice hanging at the nurse’s station.   The residents were busy baking as well.  We had Nicki Solvberg 
and Addy Connolly helping us. Butterscotch cookies were requested by Emma Whitmarsh.  They were 
delicious!  The ladies were pampered by manicures.  Thank you to Pat Tilbert for coming out to paint nails.  
The residents always enjoy seeing you.   We continue to hold our weekly Bingos. Thank you to Candy Ashford 
for helping out.   It is also nice when family members and friends can join us.  The more the merrier!   
 

On September 16, we held a “Silver Fox Bingo” to raise money for the Terry Fox Foundation. We also sold 
squares for a chance to win a T-shirt and collected donations.   Thank you to everyone who supported us in 
this fundraiser!  We raised $220.25!!  Thank you to Marie Smith, Lynne Becker and Candy Ashford for running 
the Bingo in Vicki’s absence.   We couldn’t have done it without you. 
 

The E.L.M. Club ladies continue to come to E.O.L. every Tuesday to play cards and games.  Thank you for doing 
this.  The residents that join you look forward to this! 
 

We had one birthday to celebrate this month.  Happy Birthday to Alma Wilson!  Thank you to the United 
Church Women for hosting the party.  They led the residents in a lively Sing-Song then served cake and 
refreshments.  Thank you so much, ladies!   
 

Our sincere gratitude goes out to all the men and women who provide church services for the residents of 
Eatonia Oasis Living.  Thank you to those from the United, Lutheran, Catholic, Christian Fellowship churches 
and Jesus Christ Church of Latter-Day Saints.  As we have said before, fulfilling the residents’ spiritual needs is 
a very important part of their care and is greatly appreciated by those who attend.  Services are held every 
Wednesday at 2:30 if anyone would like to join us. 
 

Seniors’ Week is September 25th to October 1st.   We have some special activities and such planned to show 
our residents and other seniors in the community how much we appreciate them.   The Eatonia Health Care 
Auxiliary is hosting a “Autumn Lunch” on September 28th to help celebrate Seniors’ Week.  We always look 
forward to this, especially the pie!   
 

Other volunteers include Trudy Bews for helping serve our Bacon and Egg Brunch.  Thank you, Trudy! If there 
is anyone else out there that would like to volunteer at E.O.L. please call Vicki or Cora at 967-2447. 
 

Last, but certainly not least, our sincere gratitude goes out to all of you who have made a donation of any kind 
to our facility.  We appreciate it very much!! 
 

HAVE A GREAT MONTH!!
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STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 
 
 
 
 

 
THANK YOU to all those who 
supported me in the KCRA Rodeo 
Queen Contest, through ticket 
sales and words of 
encouragement!  I attended the 
KCRA Rodeo Finals on September 
16 – 18 in Saskatoon.  The queen 
contest included competition 
primarily in 3 areas: Speech – 
delivered at the AGM; 

Horsemanship – riding a pattern showcasing basic 
horsemanship skills; and Ticket Sales. I won the 
Speech competition! Your generous support 
helped me earn second place in Ticket Sales.  
Overall, I was 1st Runner Up!  It was an awesome 
experience, my highlight being able to lead 
Sunday’s Grand Entry carrying the Saskatchewan 
flag.   

   With appreciation, 
      Sierra Schmunk 

 

The Eatonia Chamber of Commerce  

is again having a Dessert Booth at the  

Trade Show on October 15.  

Therefore, we are requesting  

donation of pie(s).  

Please bring your pie(s) to the booth on  

Saturday A.M. 
 

Thank you for your assistance. 

It is greatly appreciated. 

The Eatonia Chamber of Commerce 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Special thank-you to all the ladies who came out 

to celebrate my 75th birthday, all the best wishes, 

and cards. Also, thank-you to the ladies that put 

my tea on.  

God Bless you, 

Iris 
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

 
Eatonia Community Fowl Supper 

October 23, 2016 

4:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 

Last year was a huge success and we thank the community for your support. 

We are asking for your support again this year! As we did last year, if you are 

volunteering to cook something for Fowl Supper, we are asking that you deliver 

your contribution to the Community Hall. Our volunteers will call you to let you 

know at what time we would need your donation. 

 

Please help make our Community Fowl Supper successful again this year! 

Your contribution and donations are greatly appreciated. 

Adults $15.00     Students $10.00     Preschool $5.00 



     
                                                                                                                                      OCTOBER 2016 

 

www.eatonia.ca  
 

11 

 
100 1st Ave W Leader, SK 
Monday to Friday 8:30-5:30 

Saturday 10:00-3:00 
Excluding Holidays 

 

(306) 628-4000 
Toll Free 844-494-0004 

Leah Butt & Alison Deux, pharmacists/owners 
 

FREE Daily Delivery to Eatonia 
Watch our Facebook page for Specials and New 

Products  
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Prairie Centre Credit Union invites you to 
join us for Beef on a Bun,  Credit Union 
Day, Thursday Oct. 20th 11:30 – 1:30 at 

the branch. 
 

                                                    

 
 

Brad, Denise, Marion, and Janina  

 

Thanksgiving is almost upon us, 
Halloween is but a month away! 

From pies to cookies and of course my 
cakes, just give me a call at my store it’s 

easy to remember dial 967-2828. 
Halloween Treats to delight everyone, 

something spooky, something fun!  
Of course don’t forget about my  

wonderful buns! 
If I’m not there just leave me your name, 

I’ll be sure to call you back again!  
Have a great day!  

C. Tadich Designs 

November 5, 2016 
 

Eatonia Tavern will be closed 

for the wedding of our 

Daughter. 
 

Trista Maki 
To 

Mike Reynolds 
 

Please join us for an 

Open Reception at the Hall 

At 9:30 p.m. 
 

Featuring Dick Cash Band. 
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SALE BY TENDER 
 

The Eatonia Housing Authority offers for sale a  
 

White Kenmore Fridge approximately 7 years old 
Leaks occasionally underneath  

Height – 5 ft. Width – 23 ½ in. Depth – 26 in.  
 

Fore more information or to view the fridge,  
please contact Joanne Stusrud at 306-967-2525. 

 

A tender must be submitted in a sealed envelope  
marked “Fridge” addressed to the: 

 

Eatonia Housing Authority 
Box 265 

Eatonia, SK 
S0L 0Y0 

 

Tenders must be received by  
4:00 p.m. on October 14, 2016 

 

Highest, or any tender, not necessarily accepted 

 

Christmas Home Based 
Business and Crafts Fair 

 
 

Eatonia Community Hall 
Saturday, November 19th  

11:00 to 4:00 
 

Lots of vendors! Baking! 
Refreshments! 

 
 

Come and get a head start on your 
Christmas shopping!! 

 
 

Fitting Tribute 
 

 A heartfelt thank you is extended to 
the many people who contributed to the 50th 
anniversary celebration of Eatonia United 
Church.  Discounts, waived fees, donated 
projects, labour, equipment and services 
were graciously given. 
 

 Many thanks: 
 

 To families who returned to recognize 

and honour the contributions of family 

members and friends no longer living. 

 To those who returned to remember 

their own service in the many areas of 

church work. 

 To ministers and pulpit supply who 

returned to share memories of the 

years 1966 – 2016. 

 To the participants who shared their 

time and talents in celebration of the 

past. 

 Appreciation is extended to friends 
from other denominations who accepted the 
open invitation to celebrate this milestone in 
the local faith community. 
 

 A final salute to Sagebrush Studio & 
Art Galleries for warm hospitality and to the 
donors of Winnie, the fun-seasoned transport 
of celebrations. 
 

 The weekend celebration was a fitting 
tribute to the vision and dedication of the 
building committee who, so many years ago, 
made a dream, reality. 
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featuring 

 

DATE: SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 19th, 2016 

LOCATION: LAPORTE COMMUNITY HALL 

TICKET PRICE: $20 
Doors Open at 7:30pm       Dance Starts at 8:00pm 

*Limited Tickets So Get Yours Today* 

Tickets Available at Eatonia Agencies Ltd. 
 

50/50, Bar, Late Lunch Will Be Served 

Come out for an evening of socializing and dancing! 
 

Entertainment Sponsored By 

Achieve Land and Crop Sciences Ltd & Focus IVM Ltd 
 

Contact Joanne at (306)967-2525 or Brett at (306)460-7748 

Laporte Community Hall Fundraiser 

AFTER HARVEST DANCE 
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Donor’s Choice 
 

Volunteer canvassers for Donor’s Choice 
will once again be knocking on your door 
asking for donations to charities of your 

choice. 
 

Donor’s Choice is Registered Charity that 
lets you choose the charities you would like 
to donate to. A cheque payable to Donor’s 

Choice is the only one that needs to be 
written. A tax deductible receipt will be 

given to you. We total the donations 
collected and send a cheque to that charity. 

All money collected goes to the charities.  
 

For more info, to become a volunteer 
canvasser or to be on the executive please 

call me,  
Kathy Nunweiler at 306-967-2691. 

 
If not canvassed and would like to donate 

call me at the above number. 
 

Thank you to our canvassers and donors in 
our community for making this endeavor so 

worthwhile.  
 

The Donor’s Choice committee consists of 
only 4 people who have been doing this for 

a number of years. If we cannot get new 
members or canvassers for the upcoming 

years we will be forced to disband.  
 

The 2015 Donor’s Choice Campaign raised 
$20,025.00  
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TRADESHOW 

 

Eatonia’s 28th Annual 

Sponsored by your local Chamber of Commerce 

Saturday, October 15, 2016 

10:00am – 5:00pm 

Eatonia Arena 

103 – 1st Street West 

 

 $2.00 Admission 

 

 

To register contact: 

(306) 430-7204 or (306) 430-7244 

eatoniatradeshow@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Pancake Breakfast 8:00 am to 10:00 am 

    - Over 50 booths 

    - 2 local food booths 

    - Craft Tables 

    - Entertainment for all 

    - Reichert’s mini pony rides 

mailto:eatoniatradeshow@hotmail.com

